
 
 

Amos: Main concern is the “feedback” which are high-pitched sounds that can 
happen at unprecedented times. These are things we can't control, but we 
always do our best and leave the rest to God. That should always be the 
mindset as we seek to serve Him! 
 
Alicia: Any advice to give to someone who is thinking of joining as a sound 
crew? 
 
Amos: Do think about the commitment to serve! Don't worry about the skill, 
the ministry will equip those who are willing and committed to learning. 

  
 

 
 
 

 
 
to be held in the 
new Sanctuary 

at 2 Tah Ching Road is that of Jonathan and 
JieMin, who had a nail-biting time wondering if the 
building would be ready in time for their wedding 
solemnization on 17 December 2016. Thank God, 
He made it possible. 
 
Among the guests were some past JCCians who 

were given a very warm 
welcome. 

 
 


